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St Elisabeth’'s CE Primary School News

September 15t 2023

Belonging, Believing, Becoming.

'To grow a diverse and creative educational community, where we encourage
belonging and nurture believing; together becoming fulfilled and responsible
members of God's world.’

Address: St Elisabeth's Way, Reddish, Stockport. SK5 6BL.
Tel: 0161 432 5785
e-mail: admin@st-elisabeths.stockport.sch.uk
website: www.st-elisabeths.stockport.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

What another fabulous week in school; the children have been
| outstanding; in their behaviour, manners and attitude to learning. We
are all very proud of them and they are a credit to you.

| Our School Councillors have been elected and I am sure they will
contribute to improving our school even further.

In addition, our Eco-Monitors will be elected next week. So everyone,
| including the children, are all working very hard and are involved in the
decision making within our school.

Have a lovely weekend!

Mrs Lancashire




The children have continued to enjoy their activities both in and out of the
classroom. They have worked hard on recognising their colour group. Thank you for
your support with this.

EYFS enjoyed showing our classrooms to their parents on the open morning and
afternoon. Thank you for visiting.

All children should be coming home with a book and a Reading Record this week. We [\§

hope that you enjoy sharing this book together.

In Geography, KS1 have been busy learning about the local area. This week, we have
enjoyed drawing our very own map of the local area. We discussed what is needed in a map
and how we could make it easy and clear to follow.

This week, children in KS1 are excited to be bringing home the writing bag! Each evening
one child from each class will be selected to take home one of our special animals. In each
bag, there will be a story and a book to write in. Children are encouraged to complete a
piece of writing in the book with the animal. This could be a poem, a diary entry or even a
story about the animall We cannot wait to find out all about the adventures the animals go

In Maths for the last 2 weeks, we have been consolidating our learning and
learning new things about number. We have been partitioning numbers in the
hundreds and the thousands. We are moving on to partitioning numbers in
different ways.

We have also been excited to start our new History topic all about the
Romans. I am sure the children will be coming home to tell you all about it.




Upper Key Stage 2

This week, the children in Year 5 and 6 have really enjoyed starting their Science and
History topics. They began their Science by identifying what they already knew about
classifying animals and microorganisms as well as identifying what they want to find out.
They demonstrated their ability to remember prior learning and made great lists about what
they want to know. In History, the children have started to learn about what life was like
before the Industrial Revolution and how Britain had many cottage industries.

ECO SCHOOLS

As part of our Eco-Schools
initiative at St Elisabeth's, we
will be sharing a useful Eco-
Friendly tip each week.

Eco-Tip of the Week

Turn off the plugs at the wall
for any appliances that are not
in use.

This could save up to 10% on
your energy bill each year!

BIRTHDAYS

Happy Birthday
to
Thea
Oscar
Harry
Alfie
Harry

Archie

Have a lovely day!




SUPERSTARS

Good Reader Top
Behaviour | of the | Learner

week

Year 1 Ava Farah Lala | For her excellent drawing skills of
a map in Geography!

Year Meadow | Steven | Amber | For her excellent art skills!
2B
Year Mason Elsie- Willow | For her fantastic writing!
2D Rose
Year Rosie Zain Harrison | For his excellent contributions to
3K maths lessons!
Year Mia Thelma Max | For fantastic writing and giving
3/4H 100% with his work.
Year Frankie | Joshua Dylan | For showing a kind, caring and
4B responsible attitude to others.
Year 5 | Phoebe Myles Joseph | For a fantastic effort in Maths!
Year 6 | Oliver | Dominion | Leyton | For his superb contributions across

the curriculum and his enthusiasm
to learn.




